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Request for Info - STA File #0957-EX-ST-2013
SporeSat_SpaceCap.xxx; ATT00001.htm

1. Is this application related to 0956-EX-ST-2013?
This is a separate project with the same organization.

2. What is the name of the satellite?
SporeSat is the official name of the satellite.

3. What is the projected launch date?
The latest projected launch date is 2/11/2014.

4. Submit an Orbital Debris Assessment Report (ODAR).
ODAR has been attached to the application as an exhibit.

5. The FCC’s International Bureau requires the submission of SpaceCap

Attached to this email.

Best regards,

Justin





